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Rodley Interiors glass partitions help restaurant to safely re-open 

 
A Leeds restaurant has reopened after the pandemic shutdown, with glass screens from 
Rodley Interiors providing added protection for customers and staff. 
 
Rodley Interiors’ glass divider screens are the perfect safety solution for the hospitality industry. The 

toughened frameless glass partitions have a narrow profile and 
can be easily wiped down preventing the spread of infection. 
 

The Leeds project features 12mm toughened frameless glass 
screens fixed between each booth for the maximum customer 
safety. There are also glass bar screens with cut out detail to 

allow safe transfer of money. The narrow glazing profile has a 
black partitioning channel and the glazing can be easily wiped 
down, preventing the spread of infection. 

 
The glazing install was completed with a quick turn-around 
time, and featured the glass dividers over the entire 2 floors of 

the restaurant. These glass partition dividers feature a narrow 
profile and give a barely-there look, which doesn’t affect the 
appealing aesthetics of the restaurant. 
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